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WestCAT Lynx Celebrates 20 Years of Service Connecting Communities 

Hercules, CA – August 21, 2025 – WestCAT Lynx is proud to celebrate its 20th anniversary, 
marking two decades of reliable, safe, and community-focused transportation. Since launching in 
September 2005, the Lynx express bus has connected thousands of riders between Contra Costa 
County and San Francisco, becoming an essential part of the region's transit network. 

In celebration of 20 years on the road, WestCAT will offer 20 days of FREE rides on Lynx buses. 
Riders are encouraged to share their stories on social media using #LynxTurn20 and #MyLynxStory 
for a chance to be featured online and win special limited-edition prizes. 

“We are grateful for the loyalty and trust our riders have shown over the past 20 years,” said Rob 
Thompson, General Manager of WestCAT. “This milestone celebrates our community, our 
employees, and the connections the Lynx has fostered.” 

For more information or to share your Lynx story, visit www.westcat.org. 
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